
Check out the new WFC video trailer
We look forward to continuing our work together towards 

a dynamic and inclusive

XV World Forestry Congress!

Reopening the call for abstracts for papers, posters, and videos

In light of the new Congress dates, the submission platform 

for abstracts for papers, posters, and videos will be reopened 

from 28 April to 30 June 2021.

We look forward to receiving more inspiring work from all ar

ound the world. For more information click here.

Submit a proposal for a side event

The submission platform for side event proposals will be 

reopened from 28 April to 30 July 2021. Side events are a 

platform to engage with Congress participants, for knowledge 

sharing, capacity building, networking and exploring actiona

ble solutions for meeting the challenges in the forest sector. 

We encourage all stakeholders to submit their proposals by 

the deadline. Click here for more information.

You are receiving this information because you are on a FAO mailing list or

because you have signed up for the XV World Forestry Congress mailing list.
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